
IMPROVED ANTI-SLIP FILMS FOR SOLITAIRE® PROTECT PLUS 
 
 
Dear Customer, 
 
With effect of beginning August  you will receive new anti-slip films with every shipment of lenses coated with 
Solitaire® Protect Plus. We subjected these films to comprehensive tests before releasing them to the market. 
They are a further development and are characterized among other things by improved handling. 
  
Their new properties means that in future you will only need one film per lens instead of two. 
 
Please follow these instructions: 

 
 
The blocking piece is stuck onto the film and is pulled off with it. The 
anti-slip film and the blocking piece are then applied to the convex 
side of the lens together.  
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
Insert the lens into your automatic edger and treat it as usual. 
Pull the film off after edging. Please do not use any sharp objects to 
remove the anti-slip film since it is very easy to damage the lens 
surface.  
 
 
 
 

In future, you will automatically receive one pair of anti-slip films with each Solitaire® Protect Plus order.  
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